\v G D GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH

NOTICE NO- 27 / 2024-25

DATE: 09-08-2024
Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the school will be closed tomorrow, 10th August 2024, on account of
the second Saturday. However, please note that the city office will remain open from 9:00 AM to
5:00 PM.

Thank you for your attention.

A,

III
Regards

GD Goenka Arrah
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